Debra Thompson
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From: jethompson@email.com
Sent: Sunday, October 3, 2021 8:34 AM
To: Debra Thompson; Stephen Giesbrecht; Assembly
Subject: COVID-19

Petersburg Borough Assembly and Borough Manager, With respect to the 10/1/2021 Emergency
Proclamation, thank you for acting in the best interest of our community's health.

In light of the continued spread of the COVID-19 virus amidst the discouraging barrage of
misinformation about the virus and vaccines, I really appreciate the efforts of the Assembly, Borough
staff, School staff, and Petersburg Medical Center staff. Thank you for listening, thank you for hearing,
and thank you for supporting and protecting public health.

Sincerely,
Julianne Thompson
PO Box 1584
Petersburg AK



